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September 19, 1923,

A. G, Jones, Eaq., 
58 Catheart Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir,

iour letter of September 10th has been brought to my attention.

I fully sympathise with your efforts to 
icing; out a book which will bo* a great help to those who 
desire to speak both French and English and I hope this 
effort meets with the support it deserves• At the same 
1 "me my work at • the University is- so burdens orne that I

*° attempt to <rS*5^''for you financial 
^io-nofi-t-. i am not indifferent to the value of such a
publication as you are endeavouring to issue, but there 
is a limit to the financial obligations one must assume.

Yours faithfully,


